Subject: Fwd: SATNAM MILLENNIUM LTD
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
Please see below and attached my absolute objection to this planning application.
I sincerely hope this will be removed as a proposed planning site.
Yours faithfully
Valerie Banner (Mrs)
Sent: Mon, 11 Sep 2017 14:22 Subject: Re: SATNAM MILLENNIUM LTD
Dear Sirs,
I attach a letter from my late husband dating back to 1994 objecting to this planning - How sad we have had to endure this constant threat for so many years.
Val Banner
Original Message

Sent: Fri, 25 Aug 2017 11:11 Subject: SATNAM MILLENNIUM LTD
RE: Application No 2016/28492
Dear Sirs,
I cannot believe this is is raising its ugly head yet again!!!!.
I am confused as to what the letter actually means. Do we need to put in our objections again to this outrageous proposal?
We are not privileged to live in an area which is surrounded with green belt and have been campaigning tirelessly for many years to save the only minute space of green belt - Namely Peel Hall from these unscrupulous developers who only wish to line their pockets and, despite what they say in their application about meeting the needs of the people, we all know this couldn't be further from the truth.
This development has been a constant threat to hundreds of honest, hardworking residents who only want to preserve what little area they now have to enjoy with their families.
Regards
Valerie Banner
***********************
DISCLAIMER

The views expressed by the author of this e-mail do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Warrington Borough Council. Warrington Borough Council employees and Elected Members are expressly requested, to not make any defamatory, threatening or obscene statements and to not infringe any legal right (including copyright) by e-mail communication.

WARNING: e-Mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or may contain viruses. Warrington Borough Council therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail contains proprietary information, some or all of which may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is for the intended recipient(s) only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please notify the sender; and then delete the original. If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any information contained in this e-mail.

ACCESS TO INFORMATION: As a public sector organisation, Warrington Borough Council may be required to disclose this e-mail (or any response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. All information is handled in line with the Data Protection Act 2018.



Friday 7th January 1994

Warrington Borough Council Community Services West Annexe Town Hall Warrington WA1 1UH

## For the attention of Mr.A.Stephenson

Dear Sirs,

APPLICATION NO:93/31332 - LAND AT PEEL HALL, OFF RADLEY LANE, WINWICK

ONCE AGAIN as beleagered residents we have to respond to the above application for planning permission at Peel Hall.

This is the third time our area has been threatened by radical development and surprisingly since the last time permission was refused we were told that the developer could not apply again until the year 2001!

Once again it appears the "GOAL POSTS" have been moved to allow such application. We therefore wish to register our strongest objection on the grounds that this development is not needed and would totally disrupt the semi-rural environment enjoyed by the current residents.

The effect on the wildlife and green environment would be catastrophic, not to mention the disruption to ordinary people with such a major development.

I appeal to those who make the decisions to think of quality of life and not the lure of the almighty dollar!!

Yours faithfully,

K.J.Banner(Mr)